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BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG

ULTRASOUND TRAINING

CLIENT CHRISTMAS GIVEAWAY

Happenings...

In Honor of Mom...
Honor your mother with a special gift that will positively 
impact young moms of the Black Hills Pregnancy Center.

Head over to BHPCpartners.org and hit “Donate Today”



Making a Difference 
One  at a Time

Travis Lasseter is a dynamic and compassionate leader 
with over 26 years’ experience in critical healthcare 
management and community outreach. An Air Force 
veteran and current Pennington County Commissioner, 
he brings considerable decision-making, and team-
building skills to the Center as well as keen awareness of 
governmental compliance issues.

Then the woman of Samaria said to Him, “How is it that You, being a Jew, ask a drink from 
me, a Samaritan woman?”  For Jews have no dealings with Samaritans.  

John 4:9 NKJV

Have you ever felt like the Samaritan woman?  That you were unnoticed—easy to overlook?  It was 
all she could do to accept that Jesus would even speak to her.  Like her, there are times when we 
have to get out of our own way to see what Jesus is offering us.  This is often the issue with 
which many of the women who come to us are struggling.  They feel unseen.  Their struggles are 
very private and are unknown by others around them.

This is our challenge at Black Hills Pregnancy Center.  It is our job to reach the heart of each 
woman and to show her the love of Jesus, providing hope for the future.  This coming year, our 
focus is on preparing the ground for a fruitful harvest.  In these turbulent times, there is not 
a lot we can count on.  But what we do know is that we are called to this work of reaching our 
clients for Christ.  As servants of Christ, we choose each day to put our hand to the plow and not 
look back. 

This past year, we are thanking the Lord to have seen an increase in the number of babies 
rescued from potential abortions!  This boots-on-the-ground ministry is vibrant and essential for 
these women who often feel overlooked and unloved.

Will you join us in becoming a prayer partner for this ministry?  We also are in need of monthly 
support partners who will help us keep current with our financial needs for expenses like 
ultrasound training, Earn While You Learn resources, and operational costs.  A monthly gift of 
$500, $250, $100 or any other amount can make a positive impact on the women who come to us 
looking for answers to life’s big questions.



Making a Difference 
For Our Clients

Fun | Refreshments | Prizes

Saturday,
May 8, 2021

Check in 9:00 am
Start Time 10:00 am

or Join Virtually

Pre-Registration & Event Details
www.BHPCpartners.org

FREE T-Shirt 
Pre-Register by April 25

Thank YOU for funding 
the new Earn While 
You Learn room. 

This room has expanded our 
appointment times for classes and 
provided a space for meetings and 
volunteer projects. We love it!

Funded!Funded!

Fill A Bottle, Save-A-Life

Become a Partner Church

 
Respect Life Month October

Fill a bottle with cash, coins, or check.
Return the bottle to the church.

-or-
Fill a Virtual Baby Bottle at 

www.BHPCpartners.org

Your church  can...

Your donation supports Pregnancy Tests, Layettes, Limited Ul-
trasounds, Earn While You Learn Educational Classes, Baby 
Boutique Items, Prenatal Vitamins, Nutritional Classes, and 

other Life-Affirming Resources. 

Sanctity of Life Month
Mother’s Day to Father’s Day

MORE WAYS TO GIVE
Bring in Receipts Buy a License Tag StickerSearch Us on These Sites



Making a Difference 
Through Partnerships

Center Volunteers
 

We are always looking for volunteers to meet the needs of the center.  Right now our 
needs are focused on the following areas: Earn While You Learn educators; Baby Bottle 
Boomerang Partners; Fund-Raising Committee; IT support; and office work. If you have 
any of these skills or other related skills, and want to volunteer, please contact the center to 
discuss how you can help. 

Event Volunteers
 

Dedicated volunteers make our events successful. If you would like to serve on our event 
committees such as Walk for Life, Ladies’ Tea, Annual Dinner, Baby Bottle Boomerang, etc., 
please contact the center to let us know your interest.

Prayer Partners
 

We are thankful Diane Ange has a heart for prayer and is heading up the Prayer Chain. If 
you would like to be on the Prayer Chain, please contact Diane at 605-721-3065 and leave a 
message. Thank you for joining with us in prayer for the center, clients and staff.

Business Sponsorships
 

For our fundraisers to be successful, we need business sponsors. If you have a desire to 
help the center build our event sponsorship portfolio, please contact the center.

Monthly Support Partners
 

Will you prayerfully consider becoming a monthly financial support partner with the 
pregnancy center?

Medical Provider
 

We are looking for a local medical provider to read ultrasounds. 

Our Needs


